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Ohio Manufactured Homes Commission
5100 Parkcenter Avenue, Suite 103, Dublin, Ohio 43017

September 13, 2012

Meredith Rockwell

Office of Lieutenant Governor Mary Taylor
77 S. High St., 30" Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Dear Meredith,

The Ohio Manufactured Homes Commission appreciates the review of our rules through the CSI
process. We acknowledge that the CSI Office did not have any recommendations for three rule
packets, (OAC 4781-1-01 through 4781-2-04), (OAC 4781-6-01 through 4781-11-19), and
(OAC 4781-12-01 through 4781-12-08.3). One packet marked, OAC 4781-12-09 through 4781-
12-32) we accept your recommendation and will certainly address and seriously take into
consideration the three proposed rules submitted by the Ohio Poverty Law Center.

Thank you for your assistance through this process.

Sincerely,
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Janet M. Williams
Executive Director
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